
The Department of French in association with the Ernakulam Public Library organised a French Film Festival from 16 Feb 2020 to 21 Feb 2020 in the Public Library Hall. The festival was inaugurated by Fadette Badie D’Arcis, the Foreign Faculty of the Department of French. This show was an opportunity for every movie lover to come together and explore some of the greatest French cinemas that has lasted through the ages like the comedy-drama « Intouchables » directed by Oliviers Nakache and Eric Toledano, which was one of the most viewed French movies in the world. All the movies filmed were truly inspiring and extraordinary. 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
Alumnae Meet 2019-2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Alumnae meet of the Department of French for the year 2019-2020 was organised by the students of the II B.A. French on 8th February 2020, at 3:30 pm. The function began with a short welcome by Punya Rajpanicker followed by a prayer song by Ann Thasia of II BA French. After the prayer, Ms. Sabeena Bhaskar, Head of the Department of French, delivered the welcome speech. The cultural events for the day started off with a dance performance by the I B.A. French students. Following this, the P.G students delivered a presentation with the photos of the alumnae during their days in the college. The alumnae enthusiastically participated in the fun games organised by the students. Following this they shared their experiences in the college. They spoke about their cherished memories of the days with the Department and also about their experiences here, that moulded them for their future endeavours. They also guided the current students regarding the same. Venessa Maria Fernandez, an alumna of the Department who is currently studying in Australia notably mentioned the differences in the educational system of Australia and of India. She also indicated the wide array of career prospects open for the French learners. The II B.A French students thoughtfully planned the function giving an opportunity to the alumnae who were unable to join the function through short videos which were presented during the meeting. As the day progressed, every alumna signed on the blackboard of the room cherishing their indelible bond with the Department. Refreshments were served and the day came to a close at around 6 pm. It was a day of memorable exchanges which revolved a sense of nostalgia in the alumnae and a sense of joy to the rest.   
